
 

  

MONDAY, 
JANUARY 

15   

NO SCHOOL 
 

TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 

16 

Sub 
Sandwiches 

 

WEDNESDAY, 
JANUARY 

17   

Fish Tacos 
 

THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 

18 

French Toast 
Sticks 

 

FRIDAY, 
JANUARY 

19  

Loaded Nachos 
 

 

MONDAY, Jan. 22 – Crispy Chicken Sandwiches 
 

 

TUESDAY, Jan. 23 – Chili Fries 
 

 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

January 15, 2024 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Re Enrollment for 2024-25 

Because you are part of the Heritage family, our assumption 

for next year is that you will be returning for the 2024-25 

school year. The Reenrollment process begins, January 25th, 

2024 by completing the online Reenrollment. Payment of registration, other fees, and tuition will 

continue to be made through the school business office. 

Classes with limited space are filled in the order outlined in the Parent/Student Handbook. Completed 

enrollment and registration fees for current students or newly enrolling siblings of current students 

must be submitted on or before February 20th, 2024 for these preferences to be applied. Please watch 

for further information. 

 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
file://///huey/Office/PI/23-24%20PI-Newsletter/attendance@heritage-christian.org


  

_________________________________________________________________ 

School Spelling Bee 

Classroom Spelling Bees are being held this month in Grades 

4th-8th. The top two spellers of each class will compete in the 

School Spelling Bee held on Friday, February 9th.  

The winner of the School Spelling Bee will go on to compete 

at the Gallatin County Spelling Bee held on February 25th.  

 

__________________________________________________ 

Basketball Season is Upon Us! 

UPCOMING HOME GAMES 

BASKETBALL 

- Friday, January 19th: 

  YCHS – JV Boys-5pm/Varsity Girls-6:30pm/Varsity Boys-8pm 

- Saturday, January 20th: 

  Billings Christian – JV Boys-9am/Varsity Girls-10:30am/Varsity Boys-12pm 

- Friday, January 26th: 

  Foothills – JV Boys-5pm/Varsity Girls-6:30pm/Varsity Boys-8pm 

- Saturday, January 27th: 

  GFHS – JV Boys-9am/Varsity Girls-10:30am/Varsity Boys-12pm 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

End of Quarter 2/ Semester 1 Grading 

Report Cards have been emailed to all families. Occasionally we have an incorrect email address. If 

you have not received your student’s Report Card in the mail. Please contact the office and we will 

gladly get this resolved and get your report to you. Due to the mass mailing of these reports your may 

also sometimes find these in your spam folder. (We have heard this from others.) 

 

HCS SCOREBOARD 
 

 

 

 

 

JV Boys Basketball  
1/11 - HCS vs. Petra 

Loss 

 

 
 

Girls Varsity Basketball  
1/11 - HCS vs. Petra 

Loss 

 

 
 

Boys Varsity Basketball  
1/11 - HCS vs. Petra 

Loss 

 

 
 



  

__________________________________________ 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Wednesday, Jan. 17th: School Board Meeting – 5pm 

- Friday, Jan. 19th: 1st and 3rd Grades – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Friday, Jan. 26th: 6th Grade – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Friday, Jan. 26th: All School Chapel 

- Friday, Feb. 2nd: 3rd-6th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Friday, Feb. 9th: 9th-12th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Friday, Feb. 9th: 4th-8th Grades School Spelling Bee 

- Thursday, Feb. 15th-17th – MCAA Basketball Tournament – No School 

- Wednesday, Feb. 21st: 4th  Grade – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Tuesday, Feb. 27th: 7th-12th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Feb. 27th-Mar. 5th: Mission Trip to Guatemala 

 

   ___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Friday, February 2nd: 3rd-6th Grades 

Friday, February 9th: 9th-12th Grades 

Tuesday, February 27th: 7th-12th Grades 

Monday, March 4th: 5th-8th Grades 

Tuesday, March 5th: 3rd-4th Grades 

 

 As with last year, parents will be asked to register through Bridger Bowl using their online 

registration. Instructions to Elementary Parents have been emailed. Let the office know if you need 

further assistance. Students who have a pre-existing account will need to use it to not duplicate! 

Thank you for your patience.  

Dates have changed around due to the extreme temps last week. Please review the above list for 

your students’ correct dates. Students who have registered for the cancelled dates will not need to 

register for their next trip. Codes for secondary students to come out soon. Thank you all for your 

patience. 

_________________________________________________________ 

One thing have I asked of the Lord, 

    that will I seek after: 

that I may dwell in the house of the Lord 

    all the days of my life, 

to gaze upon the beauty of the Lord 

    and to inquire[a] in his temple. - Psalm 27:4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Friday, January 19th: 1st and 3rd Grades  

Friday, January 26th: 6th Grade  

Wednesday, February 21st: 4th Grade  

Wednesday, March 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades  

 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=psalm+27%3A4&version=ESV#fen-ESV-14290a


 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Spring Drivers Education Information 

Heritage Christian School is planning to offer a Driver Education class 

this spring. This class will be Montana Department of Justice certified 

and will meet all of Montana’s requirements for Driver’s Education. We 

will tentatively begin classes on Monday, April 1st with a mandatory 

parent/student meeting on Thursday, March 28th from 6pm to 8pm. 

The last class will tentatively be on May 23rd.  

To be eligible for the class students must have their 15th birthday on or 

before October 1st, 2024 (Some leeway may be allowed on a case-by-case basis). The cost of the 

class will be $400, payable to Heritage Christian School. The non-refundable payment must be made 

in the school office at the time of signing up to hold a spot in the class. The class will be limited to 14 

students. If we do not get 14 students in the class, then we will cancel the class and your payment will 

be refunded to you. We plan to hold classes Monday through Thursday before school at Heritage from 

6:30am to 8am. Behind-the-Wheel instruction will be held after school Monday through Thursday from 

3:30pm to 5:30pm. Each student will be required to attend one session (2 hours) of Behind-the-Wheel 

instruction for each section of class. That will usually amount to one session (2 hours) each week or so 

for a total of 6 drives. Drives will extend after school is out, into summer for about two weeks (June 9th). 

At that time the drives will be from 8-10 and 10-12. A sign-up sheet for these drives will be available at 

the parent meeting. If you have a student who is eligible and wishes to participate, please contact the 

HCS School office. 


